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 PCN Leads 

Where we have PCN leads in place we have seen an 
increase in delivery of services -More services = more 
revenue and sustainability for your business. 
We are reaching out again to implore that you discuss 
with all team members the opportunity to become a 
PCN Lead for your area. 
Contact Yvonne.somersetlpc@gmail.com 

 

Mandatory Workforce Survey 

Complete by 11th December 

The 2024 Community Pharmacy Workforce Survey, a 

mandatory requirement for all pharmacy owners, is now 

open until midnight on 11th December 2024. The 

survey focuses on staffing numbers, including the 

number of full-time equivalents (FTE) and any vacancies 

in each of ten staff categories. A new question to capture 

the number of trained but unregistered pharmacy 

technicians has been added, while a previous question 

on the ease of filling vacancies has been removed. 

Pharmacy businesses can complete the survey online 

or, if appropriate, submit data via their head office. As 

with previous surveys, the data will be collected through 

two different methods: 

Online or Via data collection at Head Office level 

through an Excel spreadsheet. 

The NHSBSA has sent emails to pharmacies (shared 

email account) asking them to complete the survey. 

For those pharmacies that do not receive an email from 

the NHSBSA, i.e. multiple pharmacy groups, it is likely 

your head office will submit data on their behalf, but if 

there is any doubt, check with head office. 

Click here to go to the webpage 

 

Action for Contractors 
Important Post Event Messaging 

Backlog On Pharmoutcomes. 
• Follow the Easy Guide for PharmOutcomes 

and in Services, click the button to show 
all the records you need to review. 

• Enter the patient record(The NHSE 
guidance states the criteria for each 
service where you need to print and post / 
deliver the post event notification to the 
GP surgery previously sent to via NHSE to 
your nhs.net email address). 

• For example, you do not need to send, 
Blood pressure results that were normal. 

• Pharmacy First consultations where advice 
or advice with a product was the outcome. 

                If you need to print the PEM, do so, then  
                click “Sent Manually”. 
If you do not need to print the PEM, just click “Sent 
Manually”, complete all records to clear them all 

down > Send/deliver all PEMs 
Finally complete the audit form on MS TEAMS 

using the link below. 
Click here to go to the web page 

 

Please return your signed Supervised 

Consumption, Needle Exchange and Take-

Home Naloxone Contract 

Justin.Hoggans@turning-point.co.uk by 

the 30th of November 2024 
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